Language Preference Form

Date:
Dear Parent/Guardian(s),
Under state and federal rules, you are entitled to receive written communications from the school in your home language in addition to English if you prefer. The school must record your language preferences in order to meet its obligations for communicating with you. At the time of enrollment, you indicated that there was a language other than English spoken in the home. Please complete the following form and return it to the school as soon as possible.
Child's Name:
I waive the right to receive written communications from the school in my home language. I understand that all communications will be provided only in English.
I would like all written communication from the school to be provided in my home language*. Please provide your home language:
Parent/Guardian Name:
Parent/Guardian Signature:
Date:

*The school will attempt to provide written communication to parents in their preferred language. However, in some cases it may not be possible. In these cases, the school may provide oral interpretation of written communications to ensure that you are provided with all important school information.

Форма вибору бажаної мови спілкування

Дата:
Шановні батьки/опікуни,
Відповідно до правил штату та федерального законодавства, ви маєте право отримувати письмові повідомлення зі школи своєю рідною мовою додатково до англійської. Адміністрація школи повинна враховувати ваші мовні уподобання, щоб виконати свої зобов'язання щодо забезпечення комунікації з вами. Під час зарахування ви вказали, що не використовуєте англійську мову у домашньому спілкуванні. Заповніть цю форму і поверніть її до школи якнайшвидше.
Прізвище, ім'я дитини:
Я відмовляюся від права отримувати письмові повідомлення зі школи своєю рідною мовою. Я розумію, що всі повідомлення надаватимуться англійською мовою.
Я хочу отримувати всі письмові повідомлення зі школи своєю рідною мовою*. Вкажіть свою рідну мову:
Ім'я, прізвище батьків / опікунів:
Підпис батьків / опікунів:
Дата:

*Адміністрація школи намагатиметься забезпечити листування з батьками бажаною мовою. Проте в деяких ситуаціях це неможливо. У таких випадках адміністрація може надати батькам/опікунам послуги усного перекладу письмових повідомлень для забезпечення доступу до важливої інформації щодо життя школи.